Special Programs

. : Rush Pikes Peak Soccer Club is very excited to announce the hiring of
Darren Gallagher for the role of Director of Coaching - Developmental. Darren will now oversee the
U5-U8 boys and girls in the club as well as the U9/U10 boys.

Darren comes to the Rush after his most recent stint with the Junior Irish Soccer Club in South
Bend, Indiana. He will also be working as an assistant coach at UCCS with the Men's Soccer
Program.

"This is a great step for us as our club continues to grow," said Brian Lux, Director of Soccer
Operations. "Darren brings a wealth of experience to the club and we are excited to have him
working with our Developmental players."

"l am extremely happy to become a part of the world's largest youth soccer club, and | really look
forward to helping make Rush Pikes Peak the best Rush branch it can be. We have some work
ahead of us, but | am ready for the challenge," said Gallagher.

Please join the club in welcoming Darren to our staff!

For his full bio, click here.
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